LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO
AND
SACRAMENTO COUNTY DEPUTY SHERIFFS’ ASSOCIATION
IN THE
NON-SUPERVISORY LAW ENFORCEMENT UNIT

The parties agree to the following Letter of Understanding to the 2022-2027 Agreement
between the County of Sacramento and Sacramento County Deputy Sheriffs’
Association.

Section 13.3, Detective/FTQ Differentials

The department shall suspend the assignment term limits outlined in the agreement.
Detectives will be permitted to stay in their assignments for as long as they remain
productive and perform to departmental standards. This agreement will not affect the
Detective incentive pay and the MOU appeal process for disciplinary transfers.

Due to extraordinary circumstances including but not limited to staffing shortages,
budgetary issues, and department realignment, the parties may mutually agree to
terminate this Letter of Understanding.

This Letter of Understanding will remain in full force and effect to and including June 30,
2027.
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